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Dear Parents,
I hope that this newsletter, the second of the new academic
year finds both you and your family in the very best of health.
October is the month that is traditionally devoted to Our Lady
and this commemoration will be remembered in our assem-
blies and prayers.

Sacramental Programme
Details to be sent under separate cover.

Parents’ Evening / Progress Meeting
Parents are warmly invited to attend a progress meeting with class teachers. This
will take place on Tuesday 18th October beginning at 3.30pm. I urge all parents to
attend and take the opportunity of discussing their child’s/ children’s progress with
individual class teachers.

Careers
Mrs O’ Keefe, in conjunction with Compact, has organised a Careers Carousel for
our Year 6 children. This has proved to be an extremely enjoyable, relevant and
appropriate event as children have the opportunity to receive careers advice from
a variety of sources.

This year’s carousel will take place on Wednesday 5th October.

National Child Measurement Programme
As part of the aforementioned programme, children in Year 6 will have their height
and weight recorded by our school nurse.

This will transpire on Monday 10th October.

Yours sincerely,

Head Teacher.

Children’s Achievements
Congratulations to the following Year 6 children for their achievement in the world
of television and theatre:
Jade Tagoe (Year 6) who plays a central role in a forthcoming documentary fo-
cusing upon the lives of members of the Liverpool Cathedral Choir.
Daisy Jardine ( Year 6)  who stars in the BBC production, Series 4 of the ‘Dog ate
my Homework’, Series 4. Daisy also had a prominent part in the production of
‘Her Benny’ at the Floral Pavilion, New Brighton.

Well done to both our budding thespians!

Parent/ Staff Association
Our Parent/ Staff Association generously donated a considerable sum to-

wards the purchase of new library books. As ever, new members are
most welcome. Please contact the association’s Chairperson, Mrs. Car-

rie Dwerryhouse via school. Furthermore, your support on our Toast
days (Tuesdays and Thursdays) would be most gratefully received.

Sport
Aaron McKenna our Events Co-ordinator has organised the

following New Age Kurling Competition:

Key Stage 1: Friday 7th October (pm)

Key Stage 2 Friday 14th October  ((pm)

Educational Visits
Monday 10th October: Year 5: Maritime Museum

Thursday 20th October: Key Stage 2: Philharmonic Hall

Half-term Holiday
School will close on Friday 21st October at 3.15pm and re-opens on
Tuesday 1st November at 7.30am for Breakfast Club.

Wishing you a safe,
restful and happy
holiday!


